
1

John O'Reilly

From: John O'Reilly <johnoreill@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2015 2:39 PM
To: 'qn02@cb.nyc.gov'
Subject: Delinquent FOIL Requests

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Set forth below are a request to the Records Access Officer and an appeal to the Records Access Appeal Officer of the 
non‐response to the request.  I called the Board’s office a few minutes ago to find out what’s going on with this request 
before pursuing the matter further.  It was suggested that I resend the request and appeal by email, thus I am 
forwarding the documents below. 
 
Regards, 
John O’Reilly 
 
From: John O'Reilly [mailto:johnoreill@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 1:12 PM 
To: qn02@cb.nyc.gov 
Subject: Fwd: FOIL Request 
 
TO: Record Access Appeals Officer 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I have not received a response from the Records Access Officer to the attached FOIL request as provided by the 
Freedom of Information Law.  Please provide the information request in accordance with the FOIL law and 
applicable authority.   
 
 
Regards, 
 
John O'Reilly 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: John O'Reilly <johnoreill@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Jul 30, 2015 at 11:58 AM 
Subject: FOIL Request 
To: qn02@cb.nyc.gov 

Records Access Officer 
Queens Community Board 2 
 
(via Email communication) 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
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As directed by CB 2 Chairperson Pat O’Brien in an email communication received yesterday, I make the 
following request pursuant to the applicable Freedom of Information Laws and Opinions of the Committee on 
Government: Any and all documents, records, writings, forms, memoranda, email communications, and/or 
electronically stored data pertaining to the following statement made in an email communication from Mr. 
O’Brien to me dated July 27, 2015 and received on July 29, 2015   

“[Joseph] Conley is a Public Member of both the Land Use and Transportation Committees of the 
Board, both of which positions I [Pat O’Brien] appointed him to.  In all other respects, [Mr. Conley] 
enjoys the same status as any other member of the public with respect to Board functions and meetings.” 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  

John O’Reilly 

  

  

 


